
CAMP SPRINGS INITIATIVE 

August 19, 2013 

MINUTES 
 

A meeting of the Board of the Camp Springs Initiative was held August 19, 

2013 at Camp Springs Vineyard. Attending were Bill Allender, Harriet 

Arrasmith, John and Debbie Buckley, Lonnie Enzweiler,  Mike Enzweiler, 

Nancy Enzweiler, John Feldman, Elissa Plattner, Sharon Ramler and Anna 

Zinkhon.  
 

The meeting was called to order. 

The Secretary’s Report was read and accepted as read. 
 

The Treasurer's Report showed a balance of $136.52 for CSI, $53.40 for 

the Camp Springs News, $300.70 for the Cooperative Extension grant and 

$637 in the attorney fund. A motion to accept the Treasurer's Report was 

made by Harriet Arrasmith and seconded by Anna Zinkhon. The motion 

carried.   
 

Old Business: 

     1) Mike is pursuing repairs to the sign at the AA. 

     2) Brochures for the Herbst Tour are at the printers. 

New Business: 

1) Anna Zinkhon read a letter received from the office of State Historic 

Preservation.  

2) Anna Zinkhon gave an update on the sewer project. Her records 

requests have gone unanswered. 

3) Adopt-A-Highway is scheduled for October 5. 

The next meeting will be held on September 16 at 7 p.m. at the Camp Springs 

Vineyard to discuss updates. Motion to adjourn: Harriet Arrasmith, second: 

Anna Zinkhon. 

 

   Respectfully submitted, Nancy Enzweiler, Secretary 


